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JHHC Reimbursement Policy Update:  

Physician Assistant 
  

Johns Hopkins HealthCare (JHHC) has updated the Scope and Billing Guidelines sections of the Physician 

Assistant reimbursement policy (RPC.011) to provide further clarification: 

 

 Simplified the Scope statement, by stating the policy applies to “…all CPT and HCPCS codes reported on 

CMS-1500 or UB-04 claim forms or their electronic equivalent…” 

 Added more specific guidance (i.e. reference to boxes on the CMS-1500 form) to the Billing Guidelines 

section, regarding placement of the Physician Assistant and Supervising Physician’s NPIs.  

 

To view the JHHC Reimbursement Policies, please go to: JHHC.com > For Providers > Policies > 

Reimbursement Policies.   
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